
Comment on Notice 2013-02
from Paige Pierce, RW Smith & Associates, Inc.

on Wednesday, March 20, 2013

Comment:

RW Smith contributed to and supports the SIFMA comment letter and its positions in relation to more
contemporaneous trade price information through a new central transparency platform.


